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14 July 2012

Een | =) 5
fhe Chief Planning Officer [ |
Warwick District Council e ‘
Riverside House
0Old Milverton
Leamington Spa.

Dear Sirs,

New Local Plan for Warwickshire Development

I understand that there i1s a new Local Plan being prepared
for this area to cover all planning applications for the
next 15 years.

Two very important matters which I hope you will include
are:
Provision of schools for this area, and

Provision for churches and places of worship.

Would you ensure that adequate provision is made for these
on your plan, taking into account the towns and villages
covered and the number of people involved, including new
housing developments. I feel it is essential that these
provisions are included. Education 1s so important.
Also, in past years at times of stress such as wars and
emergencies the churches have been full of people.

Thanking you in anticipation,

Yours sincerely,




